
Town of Randolph  
Planning Board Minutes  

March 2, 2023 
 
 

Members Present:  John Scarinza, Robert Ross, and Tim Mather 
 
Members Excused:  Kevin Rousseau and John Turner 
 
Public Present:  None 
 
John Scarinza provided new 2022-2023 copies of the NH Planning and Land Use Regulations 
books to the members present. 
 
Minutes 
 
On a motion by Robert Ross, seconded by Tim Mather, the Board voted unanimously to 
accept the minutes of the February 2, 2023 meeting as presented. 
  
Public Hearing 
 
John Scarinza opened the public hearing at 7:11 pm for the proposed subdivision for Benjamin 
and Barbara Phinney on Pasture Path.   
 
John Scarinza advised that Burke York requested the public hearing be continued until next month. 
 
On a motion by Tim Mather, seconded by Robert Ross, the Board voted unanimously to 
continue the public hearing on the proposed subdivision to April 6, 2023. 
 
Other 
There were no other items. 
 
Adjournment 
 
On a motion by Tim Mather, seconded by Robert Ross, the Board voted to adjourn the 
meeting at 7:15 pm. 
  
Respectfully submitted,  
  
Shelli Fortin 
March 3, 2023 
 


